

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

March 31, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Please find below reminders:

- April 1 3rd MP Report Cards are available online
- April 1 12 Easter Break
- April 13 Spring uniform begins
- April 19 11:50 AM Dismissal
- April 19 30 Read-A-Thon

If you are traveling for Easter Break to a state that requires quarantine upon return to NJ, your child's teacher needs to be notified before break so that virtual learning can be implemented. We also want to make sure that your child goes home with any materials they may need for virtual learning.

When we return from break the middle school is anticipating changing classes each day. The students will be sanitizing and wiping down their own desks when they change classes, and CDC guidelines will continue to be implemented. We will let you know when this begins, and we are excited for the students to get back to more of a normal routine. Should you have and questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Our tradition of Lenten mite boxes had yielded a contribution of \$661.00 to the MCA! God bless all of our students and families for being so generous to those less fortunate. And a final reminder, the Blessing of the Easter Food at our church which will take place on **April 3** at 12:00 PM in the school parking lot. Please join us for this Easter tradition!

Finally, there will be new arrival procedures that will be implemented when we return from Easter break. Please make sure to carefully review the attached document that explains these new procedures. My hope is that morning arrival will move at a faster pace.

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers. I wish you all a very blessed Easter!

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder, Principal